COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C, 4.

2nd December, 1932.

Dear 8ip,
I have to acknowledge the receipt of Mp.
Stileman's letter of the 1st instant and verification
of marking form in respect of the steamer "SAN DARIO"
and may say that particulars of the alterations effected
have been inserteq in the freeboard report.
I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

fhe Secretary,
LIVERPOOL.
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